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Weekly Newsletter  

Week ending 27th September 2019 

 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
Grange Road, Northampton NN3 2AX  T: 01604 403511/409582 

School Website: stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

Mrs Yuen’s Induction Mass 

Members of St Gregory's School and St Mary's School, along with the 

local school committee, representatives from NORES and the 

Diocese joined Mrs Kirstie Yuen to celebrate her Induction Mass as 

the new Executive Headteacher of St Gregory's and St Mary's 

Schools. 

They welcomed Mrs Yuen's family and staff from her former school St 

Mary's Catholic Primary School in Aston-Le-Walls, as Monsignor Kevin 

McGinnell led the Mass.  The Mass was concelebrated by Deacon 

Michael Fleming from the local Parish and Fr James Evans from 

Aston-Le-Walls. 

Mrs Yuen would like to thank everyone that helped make the 

evening such a special occasion. 

Photos from the evening are available on our school website. 

 

March a Mile for Missio 

Pope Francis has designated October as the Extraordinary Month of 

Mission for the work of Missio.  The schools of our Trust are uniting to 

‘March a Mile for Missio’. Our pupils and staff will be marching their mile 

on Tuesday 1st October, on the school field. We would be grateful if you 

would donate to this very worthy cause. If you are able to donate some 

spare change, it would be much appreciated; please hand this to your 

child’s class teacher on Tuesday. 

For more information, please see the letter sent home. 

Mini Vinnies Mass 

On the feast day of St Vincent de Paul, the Mini Vinnies patron, Mini 

Vinnies and a selection of pupils attended Mass at Sacred Heart Church.  

After Mass, the children had an opportunity to meet with parishioners in 

the Church Hall, including the President and Secretary of the Sacred 

Heart Conference of the SVP.  Photos of the event are on our school 

website.  Thank you to Mrs Foster from the Sacred Heart Church for 

helping us to arrange this trip, and especially for her delicious cakes! 

MacMillan Cancer Support Coffee Morning 

Thank you very much to everyone that baked and bought cakes, tea 

and coffee. It was lovely to have the opportunity to meet some of you 

over a cup of tea, we raised £70 for MacMillan Cancer Support. 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 1 

March a Mile for Missio 

October 2 

Maths Workshop for 

parents/carers (all Key Stages) 

October 6 

9:30am and 11:00am Ethos Team 

attending Mass at St Gregory the 

Great - Catholic Schools’ Week 

October 11 

Ethos Team – Diocesan Schools’ 

Mass in Dunstable 

October 13 

Ethos Team attending Mass at 

9:15am Our Lady’s and 10:30am 

Sacred Heart - Catholic Schools’ 

Week 

October 15 

9:30-11:30am Open Morning Event 

 

Important Reminder 

You’re invited to attend a maths 

workshop session on Wednesday 

2nd October at 3:30pm in the 

school hall. For more information 

see the letter sent home. 
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